
Wow…sitting down to write our last preschool newsletter for this 
year is just not something I dreamed I’d be able to do back in 
September. Thank you, thank you for all of your support and 

everything you did to make this in-person preschool year possible. 
All of us here have been so blessed by your children and your 

families, and we will be forever grateful that we were able to be 
here together at Bethel during this challenging year. We pray you 

all have a safe and wonderful summer! 

Wednesday, May 12 – 10:30-11:15 AM 
Last day with drive through celebration 

MWF & MW classes 
 

Wednesday, May 12 – 2:20-2:50 PM 
Last day with drive through celebration 

MTWTh PM class 
 

Thursday, May 13 – 10:30-11:15 AM 
 Last day with drive through celebration 
TTh, MTWTh AM, 5-day & preK classes 

-For our full-day families, please remember that 
our last days of school are ½ days for all students. 

Our MWF full day class will dismiss between 
10:30 and 11:15 on Wednesday, 5/12, and our 
TTh and MTWThF full day classes will dismiss 
between 10:30 and 11:15 on Thursday, 5/13. 

  
-We can’t wait for our last days drive through 

celebrations! Details should have come home in 
backpacks recently; please ask your child’s 

teacher if you have any questions. 

Unit: Animals (continued) 
Preschoolers will: 

-learn that God cares for animals as 
He cares for all living things 

-learn about many different types of 
animals: mammals, birds, insects, 

fish, reptiles, and amphibians 
-learn that the world of animals is 

part of nature 
-grow in confidence in God’s 

wisdom, power, care, and love 

Letter Focus:   
Y & Z 

 
Bible Verse: 

“Everything created by God  
is good.” 1 Timothy 4:4 

 
Preschool Chapel Services: 

May 3 & 4 
during music time 


